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North Carolina provides three public residential schools serving visually and hearing impaired 
students:  the Governor Morehead School for the Blind, the Eastern NC School for the Deaf, and 
the North Carolina School for the Deaf. 
 
Beginning July 14, 2016, there is a new law that gives parents, guardians, or custodians of 
students identified under the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) with hearing 
and/or vision loss, the choice to release their contact information and their student’s disability 
information to the three residential schools for the deaf and blind. 
 
 

 "§ 115C-150.15. Reporting to residential schools on deaf and blind children. (a) Request for 

Consent. – Local superintendents shall require that the following request for written consent be 

presented to parents, guardians, or custodians of any hearing impaired or visually impaired 

children no later than October 1 of each school year.  

 
Please read the information below, indicate whether or not you give your consent, and return 
to your child’s teacher by October 2, 2017. 
 

 
Do you consent to the release of your contact information and information regarding your 
child and his or her impairment to these schools so that you can receive more information on 
services offered by those campuses? 
 
_____ YES, you may release my contact information, information regarding my child and 
his/her impairment. 
 
_____ NO, you may not release my contact information, information regarding my child and 
his/her impairment. 
 
 
______________________________________________              ________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature      Date 
 
**If YES, please provide: 

 Parent/Guardian Name: ________________________________________________ 

 Address:   ________________________________________________ 

     ________________________________________________ 


